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As a resident of Moss Vale, I am very concerned about the proposed Plasrefine facility location.  This facility, in 
my opinion, should not be built in the location proposed as it will dramatically increase the already congested 
traffic situation in the area.  Trucks will be driving through residential areas which is not acceptable.  

In addition to the traffic, the micro plastics released into the air will have an adverse effect on not only nearby 
residents but also those in the greater Southern Highlands area.  These micro plastics will also affect Sydney 
residents as they will contaminate waterways flowing from the Southern Highlands to Warragamba Dam. 

Also of concern is the apparent lack of expertise the owners of the company proposing the facility have in this 
highly specialised field. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Carol Franklin 
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